
 

Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited Announcement 

 

Subject: Additional measures to assist credit card customers who have been affected 
by the outbreak of novel coronavirus disease 2019 (COVID-19) 
 
In order to relieve burden and provide additional assistance to our Bank of China (Thai) 
Public Company Limited (“the Bank”) credit card customers who have been directly and 
indirectly impacted by COVID-19 outbreak. Therefore, the Bank has launched measures to 
support customers details as following; 
 
Credit Card Product 
 
 Decrease minimum loan payment rate detail as follows;     

Year Minimum payment 

2020-2022 5% 

2023 8% 

2024 10% 

Remark: This is an automatic adjustment customer do not require to contact the Bank. 
 
 Convert credit card loan to term loan 48 months with 12% interest rate. For 

registration, please contact Call Center at 02-679-5566 from Monday – Friday (except 
banking holidays), between 08.30-17.30 hrs. 
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